
From: Kimberly.Mai@faa.gov
To: Thorsheim, Joel D
Cc: Mark.R.Gallant@faa.gov
Subject: Re: FCC Call Sign WE2XQQ Renewal FAA Coordination Request
Date: Friday, January 27, 2012 11:09:43 AM

Joe Thorsheim: 

 The coordination for Roswell, NM is NG T120076 and excluding the 5250-5825 MHz band. 

Best Regards,

Kimberly Mai
AJW-936, Central Service Area
Spectrum Engineering Team
(817)222-4765 - Phone
(817)222-5925 - Fax

From: Mark R Gallant/ASW/FAA 
To: "Kimberly Mai" <Kimberly.Mai@faa.gov>
Date: 01/27/2012 09:40 AM
Subject: Fw: FCC Call Sign WE2XQQ Renewal FAA Coordination Request

Hi Kim,
FYI
Mark Gallant
Mgr, CSA Spectrum Engineering Team
817-222-4761-W
817-301-4505-C

  From: "Thorsheim, Joel D" [Joel.D.Thorsheim@boeing.com]
 Sent: 01/27/2012 07:35 AM PST
 To: John Hepsen; Mark R Gallant
 Subject: FW: FCC Call Sign WE2XQQ Renewal FAA Coordination Request

John/Mark, 
  
Dan O ‘Rear has given us the coordination for his areas excluding the 5250-5825 MHz band. 
  
If you need anything else from me for this coordination request for Phoenix, Marana, and Roswell, please let me
know. 
  
I appreciate any help you can provide. 
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Joe 
  
  
Joe Thorsheim
Frequency Management Services,  M/C 2T-22
The Boeing Company
Phone: (206) 544-6066   
Fax:     (206) 662-0701 
  
  
  
  
From: daniel.r.orear@faa.gov [mailto:daniel.r.orear@faa.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 11:55 AM
To: Thorsheim, Joel D
Cc: John.Hepsen@faa.gov; Mark.R.Gallant@faa.gov
Subject: Re: FCC Call Sign WE2XQQ Renewal FAA Coordination Request 
  

Joe, 

Finally back in the office from back to back travel weeks.  Your contact for AZ is John Hepsen, and I've
cc'd the manager for the Central Service Area, Mark Gallant to help you with the POC for NM. 

In your attached, File Number: 0108-EX-ML-2011 Call Sign: WE2XQQ it lists in the special conditions
(4) that "The frequency bands 5250-5825 MHz is NOT allowed for renewal of the license due to
potential interference to Navy and the other Federal Government operations."  Given that, I'm assuming
you want us to coordinate on the only band left, which is 5150-5250 MHz. 

Please let us know how you'd like to proceed. 

Dan ORear
ATO Western Service Area
Northwest Mountain Region 
Spectrum Engineering Services
425-227-2637 

From: "Thorsheim, Joel D" <Joel.D.Thorsheim@boeing.com>
To: Daniel R ORear/ANM/FAA@FAA
Date: 01/17/2012 09:53 AM
Subject: FCC Call Sign WE2XQQ Renewal FAA Coordination Request

 

Dan, 
 
We will be renewing FCC call sign WE2XQQ (attached) and we would like to request FAA coordination for this
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renewal.  This license supports wireless LAN testing onboard the aircraft. 
 
Who would be the appropriate FAA contacts for the New Mexico and Arizona locations? 
 
Thanks for any help you can provide and please let me know if you need any more information 
 
Joe 
 
 
Joe Thorsheim
Frequency Management Services,  M/C 2T-22
The Boeing Company
Phone: (206) 544-6066   
Fax:     (206) 662-0701 
 [attachment "WE2XQQ.pdf" deleted by Kimberly Mai/ASW/FAA] 


